
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council   
 
FROM: Police Chief Brian Sandell    
 
DATE:  July 29, 2024      
 
MEETING DATE:   
 
Agenda Item:  August 5, 2024    
 
Background:  We recently upgraded our Tasers and traded eight back to Taser 
International.  We still have two remaining Tasers due to replacing broken Tasers over 
the years.  Taser International allowed $100.00 per Taser for trade value. 
 
The Cuyuna Police Department has submitted a request to purchase our two remaining 
X26 used Tasers for $150 each.  This is amount is $50.00 more per Taser than Taser 
International allowed.     
 
 
 
Requested Action:  Approve the sale of two X26 Tasers to the Cuyuna Police Department 
for a total price of $300.00.   
 
 
 
 
 


